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All ballots need to be in the Elections office on Election day. We have up to 3 weeks to get the ballots into the elections office. We
don’t need more time. But we do need to end collection of ballots at the end of election day. That will avoid someone trying to
overcome an election result by producing ballots with a postmark that can easily be fabricated. This bill would open the door to
fraud. There was a great deal of negative coverage of ballots being stamped with an inaccurate date so that the ballots would be
counted in Michigan during the General elections for 2020. There is no reason to have this be a problem in Oregon.



